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Middlebury Police Department
Media Release

23 March 2015

SUBJEST: Missing person Lynne Schulze

We are aware of the connection between Robert Durst and the disappearance of Lynne Schulze. We
have been aware of this connection for several years and have been working with various outside
agencies as we follow this lead. Robert Durst owned and operated the “All Good Things” health food
store in Middlebury, Vermont at the same time that 18 year old Lynne Schulze, a Middlebury College
student, was reported missing in 1971. This is an ongoing criminal investigation and the Middiebury
Police Department is not releasing any other details.

The Lynne Schulze case was re-opetied in 1992. Although technically labeled “cold”, the case has been
continwously generating leads since the investigation was re-opened. We continue to follow up on all
leads that we receive in this case.

The -investi gation into this case, and the Robert Dusst connection, is ongoing and anyone with
information is asked to contact the Middlebury Police Department at 802-388-3191 or Detective Kris
Bowdish by email at kbowdish@middleburypolice.org.

The single point of contact for all media inguires is Detective Kris Bowdish.

The investigation of this case, case number 92-MB-1939, is an open investigation and is not subject to
FOIA requests,

Chief Thomas Hanley




